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MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: Municipal Police Training Committee 

                                 

FROM:  Robert J. Ferullo, Jr., Interim Executive Director 

 

DATE:                 March 16, 2020  

 

RE:                        Notice of Open Meeting Cancellation 

of Municipal Police Training Committee 
                                                                                                                                           ____________________ 

 

 

                                    NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

  

Under the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A, notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Municipal 

Police Training Committee scheduled for Wednesday, March 18, 2020 from 9:00AM – 1:00PM 

to be held at the Dartmouth Police Department, 1390 Tucker Rd., Dartmouth, MA 02747, has 

been cancelled. 

 

Please contact Sheila Gallagher at sheila.gallagher@massgov of 781-437-0314 with any 

questions. 

 

 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

Municipal Police Training Committee 
“Training for Today, Planning for the Future” 
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Phone: (781) 437-0300  

Fax: (781) 963-0235         
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